Republic of the Philippines

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
Roxas Blvd. corner P. Ocampo St., 1004 Manila
BAGONG PILIPINAS
July 18, 2024

Mr. EASTWORD D. MANLISES
Consultant

Subject: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Mr. Manlises:

We are pleased to inform you that the Department of Finance hereby awards
you the contract as Team Leader and Contextual Information Chapter Writer of the
Tenth PH-EITI Report for FY 2022 in the total amount of Five Hundred Forty
Thousand Four Hundred Sixty Eight Pesos (P540,468.00), subject to withholding
tax and any and all taxes payable to the government.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice of Award by affixing
your signature in the space provided below.

Very truly yours,

B %
BAYANI H. ABIN

Undersecretary
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Daté: July 2,203y




